
           YOUR ACTION IS NEEDED ASAP! 

Legislators in  Washington, D.C. are trying to      

destroy our Apprenticeship Program.  Your    

help is urgently needed to stop them! 

Go to the link below or scan            

the QR Code today to help 

www.saveIBEWapprenticeships.org 

IBEW members must stop 
the assault on our Apprenticeship 

Your action is required!  Upon proof of your comment     
submission you will receive $50!* 

Screenshot of message sent or screenshot of the thank you for your action notice                
will suffice as proof, send via email to Lillian@ibew48.com  or                                                                                    

it can be dropped off at the Business Office 

*Eligibility for the $50 will be determined by Local 48  Staff—1 per member household 
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http://www.saveIBEWapprenticeships.org


IBEW Local #48 

15937 NE Airport Way 

Portland, OR  97230 

 

Submissions are due by 

Friday August 23, 2019 

Be sure and get your  

Submission in to: 

www.saveIBEWapprenticeships.org 

 

 

 


